
ATTENTION: ALL END USERS 

URGENT NOTIFICATION  

UPDATE TO POWERCHART, FIRSTNET  

& SURGINET 
 

Effective January 19
th
 at 9 AM there will be a temporary update to the display 

colors for the POC COVID Results.  Positive COVID POC Results - which 

previously displayed in blue and were preceded by the character “*” - will now 

display in black and be preceded by the characters “*A”.” 

 

This result flag update applies to a positive POC COVID Result ONLY 

 

CURRENT STATE: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EFFECTIVE TOMORROW:  

 

 

January 18, 2022 
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